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Greetings. When our community Candlewood Lakes owned our water system, we applied to
the state of Tennessee for grant money and lower interest loans. As a small privately owned
utility, we could not meet the criteria for financial assistance.
As a large multi-state company, has mother company Central States Water Resources
exhausted all the options for county financial aid in Tennessee, any and all state of Tennessee
financial aid, grants and/or loans, and any/and all assistance from the Federal Government?
Before asking the end user to finance their duties, they must exhaust all other options.

George Gregory

Electronically Filed in TPUC Docket Room on February 13, 2025 at 7:30 a.m.




